
  

Online Solidarity «Ukrainian Animation Festivals and Industry»
am 20. Mai
  

The war in Ukraine has hit the cultural sector hard, interrupting international cooperation and networks. In
this solidarity panel, we will take a closer look at the current situation for Ukrainian animation festivals
and industry.

In conversation with animation scholar Olga Bobrowska, Anastasiya Verlinska (festival director of
LINOLEUM) and Dmytro Lisenbart (director and producer) will give insights into how the war is
impacting their work – and what the international community of academics and artists can do to support
them.

To receive the Zoom link and access to a LINOLEUM festival selection of Ukrainian animation films,
please register until May 20, 10 AM CEST by email:
Christoph.A.Klimke@filmuniversitaet.de
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